
National demonstration 27 November in Roma for 
the future of youth and work

(25 November, Brussels). The Italian CGIL has called for a national demonstration 
this Saturday 27 November for “The future of our youth and work”. The march 
demands more rights and more democracy. It also demands more equality and 
Justice to get out of the crisis. Another aspect of the march is to denounce the 
terrible living and working condition in which many migrant workers find themselves 
into.

EPSU welcomes the initiative of one of its Italians affiliates and wishes a good 
demonstration. It will take place at the same time that the Irish unions will be 
protesting against the austerity measures in Ireland.

Here you can read the CGIL leaflet in English, Spanish and French.
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